
The Memorial Tournament 
May 31-June 6, 2021 
 
Tournament Contacts: 
Chad Baker- caddiemaster@mvgc.org 
Chris Stiffler- cstiffler@thememorialtournament.com 
614-889-6730 
 
Caddie Parking:  
AA Lot- Enter via driveway at 8372 Muirfield Dr. 
Caddie ONLY shuttle will operate from this lot to the Caddie Headquarters on the tournament 
grounds. Shuttles operate Monday - Sunday 5AM - 9PM or 1-hour after the conclusion of play 

Caddie Congregation: Caddie Headquarters will be in the lower level of the Fitness Center. Over 
3,000 sq ft climate-controlled facility with 400 sq ft. covered patio 

Caddie Dining: Breakfast and lunch will be served within the Caddie Headquarters Monday - 
Sunday. No cost for Caddies. 

Caddie Registration:  
Caddie Headquarters in the lower level of the Fitness Center 
 
Yardage Book Cost: Free 

Inclement Weather Plans: With the Caddie Headquarters being located within a permanent 
facility, Caddie Headquarters will be the designated location during severe weather. 


